

Northern Hospice Fundraising Committee

Helping to raise funds to donate to Hospice Isle of Man

The Haven Bride Road Dog Mills Ramsey IM7 4AD

28 November 2011

tel. 813393 email hospice_nfrc@wimanx.net

Mr J Horsthuis Robinson's Fresh Foods Ballapaddag Farmhouse Foods Ballapaddag Cooil Road Braddan

Dear Mr Horsthuis,

On behalf of the Northern Hospice Fund Raising Committee, we would like to thank you for your generous support in donating a voucher for a fruit basket, for our Christmas Fair raffle.

This event took place on Saturday at the Ramsey Methodist Centre, and, with your help, we raised £946 for Hospice Care.

Yours sincerely,

Patricia Teame

Patricia Tearne Chairman

Hospice Northern Fundraising Committee

Let0036.2011.Certificate